
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Well I am not sure how, but I write this at the end of another term.  Easter has certainly 
snuck up on us this year but I know the staff and children are ready for a good break.  
This term has brought with it much progress from the children which has been a result 
of their great learning behaviours in lessons and the continued dedication of teachers 
planning quality learning following our strong curriculum.  I hope that through your 
parents consultation day yesterday or prior meetings with staff that you found this to 
be the case.  The learning showcase this week was a fabulous way for the children to 
talk about their learning and I loved walking around listening to their enthusiasm and 
deep knowledge.  Thank you to all those that attended – the children really enjoy this!  
In terms of our school development plan; this term we have made great progress in 
our writing outcomes.  We have been trialling a new writing curriculum and taking pupil 
voice about the impact it is having.  The improved quality of children’s writing and their 
ability to now write much more independently has been a real stand out of the term.  
External validation has seen great improvements and the children and staff have 
expressed their enjoyment of the new writing curriculum.  In the summer term, our 
first INSET day on Monday 8th April will continue to focus on this and staff will receive 
further CPD.    We have also continued our work with Curdworth primary on using 
research based intentional monitoring in maths lessons and will embed this in other 
parts of the curriculum next term.  I am always proud of the team we have at WMG and 
their dedication and commitment to ensuring our children have the best outcomes 
possible.  Along with the better weather, summer term will bring some real focus and 
resilience from our year 6 children as they approach SATs and as a staff we are going to 
be working on further developing our curriculum through our termly snapshots and 
launching our new regulation policy aswell as many more exciting trips and school 
events for our children. 
Today we said good bye to Jo, our long standing catering manager and school cook.  Jo 
has been with us for 14 years so it will be a big loss to our school and the children 
thanked her in assembly today showering her with many gifts and cards.  Goodbye Jo – 
we will miss you. Please direct any lunch related messages now to the office. 
A huge thank you to everybody for such a great team effort on Easter bonnets and egg 
designs.  WOW!  Each year they get better and better.  Myself and other staff have lots 
of photos and videos to upload so you can see the amazing hard work of others.  Jo and 
Julie in the kitchen had the hard job of choosing our winners. 
Our winners and runners up were: 
LB – Salome and Florence 
Year 1 – Caleb and Lili 
Year 2 – Daisy and Lola  
Year 3 – Lottie and Lily 
Year 4 – Euan and Luna 
Year 5 – Maya and Brody 
Year 6 – Lexi and Beau 
Thank you also for the kind donations for Easter eggs and money for the children’s 
Easter raffle.  Lots of eggs were raffled off this morning and there were lots of happy 
children. 
Another huge thank you to those that came to Easter bingo; we have not ran that for a 
few years and it was a great success.  It could not happen without our fabulous PTA.  I 
will let you know after half term how much we raised for this and the Easter raffle.  
Money from the PTA goes straight back to the children in school and money from the 
Easter raffle will be donated to the Tamworth Foodbank.  If you would like to join the 
PTA or can help at future events, then please let me know.  Next term we will be 
holding school discos as well as the summer fair. 
Please see attached 2024/2025 term dates. 
Have a wonderful and safe Easter break whatever you may be doing.  Take the time to 
spend together as a family and hopefully enjoy some nice weather.  Should you need 
safeguarding advice over the holidays, I have attached key numbers for you to phone. 
A reminder that Monday 8th April  is a training day and school is closed and will re-open 
on Tuesday 9th April. 
 
Happy Easter! 
Mrs Jones  
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